
 North East Ohio Regional 
Quilt Council 

From the President 

 

The 2017-2019 NEORQC board is busy getting under way.  We have 
some exciting ideas and will share them at the June 3rd meeting. 
 
We also want to hear from you. In April I sent the guild contacts a sur-
vey. Please be sure to return the survey to me as soon as you can. This 
will help the board as we move forward. 
 
The June 3 meeting will be hosted by Calico Hearts Quilt Guild at The 
Davey Tree Expert Company, 1500 North Mantua Street, Kent, OH 
44266. Lunch will be provided, but you can bring a dessert to share. They 
will also have a Chinese raffle of various baskets. The meeting will start 
at 10 am. 
 
Looking forward to seeing you at the meeting. 
 

Janis Hittle 
2017-2019 NEORQC President 

 
Practical Color Theory for Quilters  
by Cindy Casciato 

 

Take the mystery out of picking fabrics and learn 
some very practical ways to apply color theory to 
your quilt projects. This trunk show includes 25 
quilts to show you specific examples of value, inten-
sity and hue. 
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Volunteers Needed 
 

Volunteers are still needed: 

 Nominating Chair—provide a slate of officers for the 2019-2021 Board 

 By-Laws Chair—keep the by-laws u-to-date with any recommendations 

 Grant Chair—administer the Grant Program 

 Newsletter editor 

 

These committees also need committee members to help. If you want to be a part of this, 

please contact me as soon as possible. Your contribution will help the organization grow. 

Meet the 2017-2019 NEORQC  Board 

 
President  Janis Hittle, Calico Hearts Quilt Guild 
 

Vice President  Beth Headings, Ladies of the Parlour Quilt Guild 
 

Treasurer  Barbara King, Memory Makers Quilt Guild 
 

Secretary  Marcia Seifert, Honeybee Quilters 

Field Reps: Leslie Clarke, Mary Rose Nordquist, Katie Popadak  

 

We need 2 more field reps. Please contact me if you would like to visit quilt guilds and share  

NEORQC news. 

Fabric Challenge 

 

Participants in the Fabric Challenge are asked to bring their project to the June meeting. Prizes will be 

awarded by popular vote. 

 

 Large quilts (beyond 30” on a side)   Tote bags/purses 

 Small  quilts/wall hangings    Wearables/Miscellaneous  

Host Guilds Needed 

Host guilds are needed for our meetings. NEORQC currently offers $250 to host 

guilds to cover expenses. 

Host supplies these basic needs: 

 Facility with room set up for the meeting 

 Educational program speaker 

 Lunch can be potluck 

 Supply morning pastries, beverages, table service 

Contact Beth Headings at vp@neorqc.com to see which meetings need a host. 


